
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

November 1, 1996 

 

 

To:      Carol Keeley 

              JFK Task Force, FBI 

 

From:   Phil Golrick 

ARRB 

 

Subject: Request for Access to November 1963 Technical Coverage 

 

As part of the Review Board’s efforts to locate any FBI assassination records that may not already 

have been identified under the JFK Act, I made an oral request to you for information about certain 

categories of technical coverages that the FBI may have had in 1963.  You showed me information 

gathered in response to this request earlier this week. 

 

This memorandum records the ARRB’s request to review records concerning information obtained 

during the time from November 21 through November 30, 1963, through some of the technical 

coverages you identified in response to my prior request.  I will further specify what we are 

requesting orally.  As I know you understand, we are requesting access to these records solely in 

order to determine whether any of them may be assassination records. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation.          

 

 


